Legistar #150253

To: Chairperson and Transportation and Safety Committee
From: Matthew Lew, PE, Civil Engineer 7%

Through:  Carl Goldsmith, Director of Public Works()

Date: June 2, 2015

Subject: June 2015 Meeting Item 4—Wilson Parking Restriction

The Public Works Department has received two requests (Betsy Swinson, Abdul Majeed) to continue
the south side parking restriction on Wilson Ave west of Finley Rd. Motorists appear to be parking in that area
and hindering sight distance from driveways and traffic control. In addition, the elevation change at EB Wilson
and Finley Rd contributes to the sight reduction. The restriction ends at Finley and resumes in the
unincorporated portion. For safety and uniformity, the restriction should include the portion between Finley Rd
to the Village boundary (Highmoor Rd).

Staff recommends approval of the above request.
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